
 
 

 
  

 
 
 

     

 

 

 

Newsletter –  

     October 2020 
 

 
 

Districts are starting to get their schedules together for the 2021 season! 
 
Great news for those of you around Mineral Wells!  Because, producer Jeff 
Hilton will be starting the season off early and will rope this month on October 

17 --- then on November 28 and will pick up again on January 16, March 20, 
April 17 and May 22! 
 
We are so happy to welcome Clay and Erin Burnham to our OTRA Producers 
group!! They put on some great events and will be the new hosts of the 
Decatur district at the LoneStar Land & Cattle Company Arena!   
So much positive feedback has already been received about BPH Productions 
being the new Decatur producer! Their dates are set for January 30, February 
27, March 13, April 10 and May 29. 
 
And, we have even more good news!  Lone Star Arena in Stephenville is now 
ready to bring OTRA ropings back to the Cowboy Capital. Cole Barber and 
crew will be hosting this district! We are really looking forward to having 
Stephenville added into the OTRA group again!  Dates for this district are 
scheduled for January 13, February 13, April 10, May 8 and June 12. 
 
More dates and info to come soon!   
 
 
 
All our best to all of you, 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping, Inc.    
 
 


